
I can’t believe we are already ending our school year!  It seems
like just yesterday we started class with a some tears and look

how far we’ve come! 

HOW THE TIME HAS FLOWN!

IMPORTANT INFO

May 14: Last day of class
May 16: End of the Year Social

Spring assessments will be coming home soon.  The assessments are a
good way to see how your child has grown since the fall!  Everyone has

learned so much this year in academics, emotional maturity, and
socially!  Everyone in the class is truly amazing! ❤ 
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SPRING ASSESMENTS

 On May 16  we will host an End of the Year Social.  It’s a fun way to
wrap up the year with friends from all the preschool classes.  There will

be snacks and merriment!  You don’t want to miss it!  Stay tuned for
more details.

th

END OF THE YEAR SOCIAL


